C) ConejoValley

GUIDE»
Things to Do Throughout Ventura County and Surrounding Areas

Regency Theatres Agoura Hills to Close February
9th to Make Way for New Housing Development

January 29, 2025

The Regency Theatres in Agoura Hills will be operating until February 9th, as the parcel it is located
on 29045 Agoura Road (at Cornell Road) will soon be redeveloped into a mixed-use development
consisting of a new 4-story apartment building with 278 units (313,000 sq fi}, a parking garage, and
5,258 sq ft of commercial space. The project will include housing for 28 qualifying "very low-income"

families and 10 qualifying low-income families.

Exotic Thai will be operating until February 7th and indicates it "will be relocating to the Chili and
Lime restaurant at 2705 E. Thousand Oaks Bhvd, Thousand Oaks" this month. Sushi Su will be
operating until February 10th and also indicates they will temporarily be operating at the Chili and

Lime restaurant in Thousand Oaks.




